
 

  

WSC MEETING SUMMARY 
 

COMMITTEE NAME Loddon Campaspe Regional WSC 

MEETING DATE 13 September 2017 – Lake Eppalock Office 

ATTENDEES 

WSC: Norm Suckling (Chair), Andrew Maher (Deputy Chair), Tom Walsh, Karl Hooke, Tim 
Harrington, Richard Carter 

GMW: Dale McGraw Acting Regional Customer Service Manager West, Peter Watson 
Acting Customer Service Manager Diversions – West, Brendan Cossens Groundwater & 
Streams, Geoff Cutter Chief Financial Officer 

APOLOGIES Ross McKinstry, Hilary Jankelson, Garry Addlem 

 

Main Topics Discussed 

Operational & Financial Update  

• Provided the Q4 Financial Report and answered questions from the group. 
• Focus of questions on GMW debtor management and financial implications of delayed transition to Diverters 

Tariff. 
 

Groundwater Resource Update  

• Provided an update on the current groundwater resources within the Loddon and Campaspe basins. 
• Discussion focussed on review of groundwater management plans and inclusion of unincorporated 

groundwater areas. 
 

Chairman’s Report  

• Provided overview of his attendance to MDBA meeting on 6 September and encouraged other members to 
attend future meetings. 

 

Lake Meran update  

• Updated the committee on a recent public meeting with Lake Meran stakeholders, that CMA have finalised 
their Environmental Watering Plan and GMW are finalising renewal of diversion licenses. 

 


